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PRESS RELEASE & LEGAL NOTICE 
 
NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING 
 
Pursuant to law, the 2023 hearing for the proposed 2024 annual budget for 
Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County, dba Mason Health, has been filed 
with the records of the Board of Hospital Commissioners.  Notice is hereby given 
that at 9:00 a.m. Pacific daylight time on Tuesday, October 24, 2023, Public 
Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County will conduct a public hearing to receive 
comments on the proposed 2024 budget and consider its adoption, which will 
take place at a regularly scheduled meeting on Tuesday, November 14, 2023.  
Both meetings of the Board of Hospital Commissioners will be held in person at 
Mason Health, 901 Mountain View Drive, Shelton, WA in the Ellinor Room.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dated this 25th day of September 2023 
Public Hospital District No. 1 
Mason County, Washington 
Stephen P. Leslie, Auditor 


